
Kim Hamilton-Alarcon is 
Retiring!!! 

Kim is re�ring from her career at Lockheed a�er 41 years.   

There will be a Re�rement Celebra�on, for Kimberlee Hamilton-Alarcon on: 

• The date is Tuesday March 28, 2023.
• The �me is 11:00 am to 12:00 pm
• in the Litrium, in building 157.

Cake, finger food, and drinks will be served. 

Come one and all to send off Kimberlee and show her the gra�tude she deserves as your leader 
at the Local and District Union. She will be keeping her posi�on as LL2228 President for the �me 
being per the IAM cons�tu�on and LL/ DL Bylaws 

Congratula�ons to Kim and others who will be re�ring soon!!!! 

Thank you, Dimas, and Abbigail, for helping to put this together. 

Fraternally 

Kevin Lee 
408-829 4563
klee@iam725.org


